Bentley Memorial Library 206 Bolton Center Road Bolton, CT 06043 860-646-7349 / Fax 860-649-9059 bentley@biblio.org September 15, 2020 Volume 6 Issue 9.2

town.boltonct.org/library



Hours: Mon. & Wed., 10:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Tues. & Thurs. 10:00 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. Saturday 10:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

**A Reminder:** We will resume charging late fees on October 1.

★ The Friends of the Library Paperback Book Sale is Back! Check out the sale rack in the lobby. Prices are as marked.

# $\star$ September Displays in the Library

Adult: Staff Picks, Bolton Women's Club Favorites Easy and Easy Reader: Fall, Back to School

### **Preschool ZOOM Storytimes for October**

Contact us for a link to the following ZOOM preschool storytimes: Mondays, Oct. 5, Oct. 19, Oct. 26, at 11:30 a.m. The storytimes will feature a fall theme.

# Fall Storytimes

### **Adult ZOOM Book Discussion**

Thursday, Oct. 29, 7:00 to 8:00 p.m.

Join us for a discussion of "The Keeper of Lost Things," by Ruth Hogan, "a charming, clever, and quietly moving debut novel of endless possibilities and joyful discoveries that explores the promises we make and break, losing and finding ourselves, the objects that hold magic and meaning for our lives, and the surprising connections that bind us." (GoodReads) Contact us to reserve a copy of the book and to receive a Zoom link for the discussion.

### **Check Out a Great Course**

Great Courses are college-level courses on CD and DVD led by professors chosen for their ability to teach. We currently offer 114 different titles, thanks in large part to a very generous donor. The collection is too large to house on the main floor of the library so we've compiled a notebook, located near the reference desk, describing all the titles. Choose one or more and we'll fetch them for you!

### The Children's Museum in West Hartford is Accepting Library Passes

The Museum is open Friday–Monday, with two time slots to choose from: 9:30 a.m. –12:00 p.m., and 1:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. Library patrons will need both the pass and a discount code, after which they may purchase tickets online. Masks for adults and children 2 and over are required – no exceptions. Contact Bentley Library for more information.

## Veterans Stand Down, Sept. 24 and Sept. 25

The Connecticut Department of Veterans Affairs (DVA) is pleased to announce that it will hold a virtual STAND DOWN 2020 on September 24 and 25. While the COVID-19 pandemic has changed the way agencies and organizations operate, the DVA continues its commitment to serving Connecticut's Veterans by providing this "one stop" access to a range of programs and services offered by state and federal agencies, Veterans organizations, and community based non-profits. It hopes this new approach to Stand Down will help more Veterans across Connecticut connect with the programs and benefits they have earned.

For more information and to register, click here.